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Legitimising the International NHS fees campaign 

Proposed by Campaigns Officer Christopher Kaye 

Seconded by Miss Selina Leung (Ordinary Member Natural Sciences Undergraduate) 

 

Notes- 

1) That the paper, submitted by the Deputy President of Welfare to the Council meeting of 12th 

November regarding the Union Stance on changes to the Immigration Bill, failed to include 

the responses of all members of Imperial College Union 

Believes-  

2) That all members of Imperial College Union are equal, and whose views should be 

acknowledged, respected and recorded, regardless of their Fee Status (Home, EU or 

International) 

Resolves-  

3) That the Campaign regarding International Fees and Landlord checks be immediately 

suspended until such a time as the DPW writes a new report, and that is approved by Union 

Council, that includes the responses from ALL members of Imperial College Union, without 

prejudice to their Fee Status. The raw data must be made available to each member of 

Union Council before the first meeting in the year 2014. 


